
 

 

Crystal Tower Condominium Association, Inc. 

Board of Directors Meeting  

October 11, 2022 

 

On October 11, 2022, at 4:03 PM CST, DeAnn Duhon, Crystal Tower Property 

Manager, emailed to all members of the Board of Directors notification that some 

Crystal Tower Owners were being required by their mortgage companies to 

purchase a gap policy for flood coverage as the coverage those mortgage 

companies required exceeded the coverage that Crystal Tower HOA was currently 

providing.  The cost for the Crystal Tower HOA to provide the additional coverage 

would be an additional $732.00.  Motion: Tom Maleck made a motion to instruct 

Deborah Laney with Marengo Insurance to add the additional coverage that would 

meet all mortgage company requirements for flood coverage.   

 

Nancy Gordon seconded the motion.  An e-vote was concluded on October 11, 

2022, at 8:11 PM with all in favor.  The motion was approved.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


